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NMPF Board Adopts Resolution Urging Congress to Pass Federal Biotech Labeling Standard 
 
ARLINGTON, VA – With Vermont’s biotechnology food labeling law about to take effect in July, the 
National Milk Producers Federation today urged Congress to take immediate action to establish a 
federal standard that would preempt state GMO food labeling mandates. 
 
At its summer meeting today, the NMPF Board of Directors expressed its concern that, despite months 
of negotiation in the Senate, Congress still has not acted to establish a uniform national disclosure 
policy that provides consumers with clear and consistent information on food biotechnology.   
 
In a resolution adopted at Wednesday’s meeting, NMPF’s board voiced concern that if the Vermont 
law goes into effect, other states may adopt similar approaches. The Vermont law is already causing 
disruptions in the marketplace, even before it takes effect, and a further worsening of this situation 
will severely harm farmers by threatening the continued utilization of agricultural biotechnology, 
according to NMPF.  
 
“Plants produced through biotechnology not only are completely safe for consumers, they also 
improve our environment by reducing energy, water and pesticide use,” said Randy Mooney, Chairman 
of NMPF and a dairy farmer from Rogersville, Missouri.  “Farmers have overwhelmingly adopted these 
crop technologies because they increase productivity while enhancing agricultural sustainability.” 
 
NMPF’s Board of Directors, and its Young Cooperator national advisory council, have been visiting their 
elected officials this week on Capitol Hill to reinforce the need for the Senate to reach agreement on a 
uniform national standard – and to do so as quickly as possible.  The House of Representatives has 
already passed its own version of a federal GMO labeling preemption, but the food industry is waiting 
on the Senate to act so that a single, uniform law can be implemented in 2016. 
 
The NMPF resolution approved Wednesday also affirmed the importance of federal policy making clear 
that milk and meat from animals that consume GM feed are not subject to biotech labeling disclosure 
because the animal products are in no way genetically modified.  
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 “There is no difference in milk or meat from cows that have consumed biotech crops, and that’s why 
any federal labeling disclosure needs to ensure the common-sense treatment of animal feed,” Mooney 
said. 
 
Mooney told a hearing last month of the House Agriculture Subcommittee on Livestock that the failure 
by Congress to address this issue “threatens the viability not only of my farm, but also the 30,000 
farmers I represent. It also threatens our ability to feed the world’s growing population.”   
 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the majority 
of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more 
on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org. 
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